
   
Municipal Services Committee 

        October 14, 2020 

     Via CISCO WEBEX 

 
Present: M. Velazquez, D. Noble, M. Caruso, M. Bufano, R. Bieder, P. Del-Debbio, M. Caruso, 
B. Vasquez, G. Havranek, H. Acampora, T. Accomando, A. Chirico  
 
Absent: I. Guanill, M. Dali, M. Morris, R. Baez  
 
Guests: N. D’Agostino, E. Rosario  
 
 
The meeting commended at 7:38 P.M. with the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
 
Nicole D’Agostino formally requested a request for a street renaming of East Tremont Avenue 
and Miles Avenue in honor of her husband, Mario D’Agostino. Mrs. D’Agostino gathered over 
one thousand online signatures through a change.org petition.  
 
 
The motion was presented by Chairperson Velazquez. It was accepted by R. Bieder and 
seconded by T. Accomando. It was approved a majority. D. Noble was ineligible to vote.  
 
 
Old business items were regarding use of NYC DOT website and 311 to request signage. D. 
Noble mentioned MTABT is storing its equipment within the community. T. Accomando asked 
for an update on right turn signage for Home Depot entrance to help mitigate traffic. The 
meeting closed by a vote of adjournment first approved by R. Bieder and seconded by T. 
Accomando and was unanimously approved.  
 


